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Experiences of end-of-life care during the COVID-19 
crisis 

 
We know the COVID-19 pandemic has affected so people many in so many different ways. 
We also know that things will be different when we come out the other side. 
 
The University of Liverpool are asking for your help to change things for the future. 
 
They are inviting those that have been bereaved during the COVID-19, and of carers/health 
care workers who have provided end-of-life care, to complete an online survey about their 
experiences. 
 
This research will help us all understand the impact of COVID-19 on the provision of end-of-
life care, both in the UK and internationally. 
 
If you would like to be involved, the details are below. 
 
https://livpsych.eu.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_6yXOqN3qFN6sioJ 
 
Thank you, 
Pilgrims Hospices Research Team 
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